
 

 

 

 

Bargaining committee begins contract 
negotiations with Nisga’a Health Authority  
Bargaining bulletin for HEU members employed by the  
Nisga’a Health Authority  
 
The HEU bargaining committee met with the employer on June 3 and June 4 for the first days of 
collective agreement negotiations.  
 
Both parties’ proposals focused on issues around benefits, as well as collective agreement language. 
The issue of wages was not discussed at this initial meeting.  
 
Upcoming bargaining dates are expected to be in September. Members will be notified once the dates 
are finalized. 
 
The collective agreement between HEU members and the Nisga’a Health Authority expired on March 
31, 2008. 
 
Bargaining committee members are Elaine Moore, Florence Nisyok, Heather Stevens and Ashish Ria.  
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